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Dr Anne de Vos

Anne passed away on 26 March 2022.

Dr De Vos née Fraser [Anne], a private practitioner from Ladybrand, 
served on the South African Veterinary Council [SAVC] as Councillor, 
Vice-President and Chairperson of the Education and Specialist 
Committees. Anne was a dedicated and hard-working Councillor. She 
undertook her tasks with integrity, circumspection, and humility. 

Anne read every single document that she received, and her 
preparation to understand what was required for meetings, whether 
as chairperson or committee member, was always thorough. Not a 
single aspect of the work went unnoticed. 

Anne served the veterinary and para-veterinary professions with 
distinction, even at the cost of her private practice. She expected 
nothing in return. She also served on the portfolio position related 
to stress matters and was the chairperson of the transformation 
committee. Both these tasks were executed with love, compassion, 
and circumspection as a professional and believer in Christ.   

She supported staff members of the SAVC, and she continued to 
support them even during her own struggle with ill health. 

Anne selflessly served her fellow human beings and made a lasting 

impression on us. She paves the way for a new life for us.   

Clive Marwick


